
Appendix 4 – Representations Received 

 

Upham Parish Council 

Received 27 September 2022 

 

Subject: RE: Consultation on increase of taxi fares 

 

Dear Briony, 

 

Upham Parish Council discussed this Consultation at their Parish Council Meeting 

last evening and it was agreed that we would support this increase as it has not been 

increased since 2011 and costs have increased within that timeframe. 

 

Please could you add support from Upham Parish Council. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Anne Collins 

Clerk to Upham Parish Council 

 


